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I urge you to support SB243, which will make Oregon a safer place for our children 

and grandchildren. I live in North Portland and have seen firsthand how gun violence 

has destroyed families and adversely affected our community. Please support 

common sense gun legislation like SB 243. This bill, and others like it, do not infringe 

on the 2nd amendment’s right to own firearms, but instead respect firearm ownership 

while making our communities safer.  

Thank you, 

Charles McKenna  


